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The Culver Group, LLC Awarded Blanket Purchase Agreement to Supply 
Datamax RFID Printers to U.S. Department of Defense 

 
ORLANDO, FL – August 18, 2005 – Datamax Corporation, a leader and worldwide supplier of bar 

code labeling and RFID printing solutions, announced today, in partnership with The Culver Group, 

that the United States Army Contracting Agency(ITEC-4) has issued a Blanket Purchase Agreement 

(BPA) to The Culver Group to provide Datamax RFID printers to U.S. DoD agencies.  Under the 

terms of this agreement, The Culver Group will supply the DoD with Datamax RFID-enabled 

printers and supplies (including the Seagull Scientific BarTender Professional label printing 

software program featuring RFID encoding for Datamax printers.) 

   

“This award represents quality and ease of use of Datamax RFID printers and the expertise and 

support from The Culver Group’s integration specialists.  Most of all, this award represents the 

collaborative effort essential to providing users with the highest level of service and value through 

technology implementations.  Datamax is thrilled to be a part of this BPA awarded to  The Culver 

Group for DoD agencies,” states Sarah Schabacker, Director of Channel Marketing for Datamax 

Corporation.  “Datamax products have enabled streamlined operations in many applications for 

companies and government agencies large and small throughout the world, including previous 

installations at DoD and other U.S. government agencies.  All of these applications have been 

implemented through a partnership with skilled integrators, such as The Culver Group.  Datamax 

remains committed to these channel partnerships and looks forward to providing innovative 

solutions to the DoD as well.” 
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“The Culver Group is extremely proud and recognizes the opportunities this award provides us and 

our prime contractors as well as our manufacturer partners including Datamax.   We look forward to 

working with the DOD end-user community and the BPA Integrator winners, who provide user 

services to DOD.  With these combined resources, we will be able to supply the ultimate in best 

value to the Government,” said Brian Czawlytko, RFID program manager for The Culver Group, 

LLC.     
 

Datamax, a subsidiary of Dover Corporation (NYSE: DOV), specializes in the design, manufacture, 

and marketing of products for bar code and RFID labeling, including thermal demand printers, label, 

ticket and tag materials, and thermal transfer ribbons. Headquartered in Orlando, Florida, Datamax 

has representative offices throughout the United States and in Singapore, China, and the United 

Kingdom, as well as label converting and preprinting facilities in Robinson, Illinois.  Datamax 

markets its products exclusively through a network of resellers in more than 65 countries worldwide. 

 

The Culver Group, LLC, headquartered in Hampstead, MD, works with government users and prime 

contractors by helping them identify the best solution to meet new system requirements, to solve 

problems with currently installed systems, or to expand and upgrade current systems.  The Culver 

Group has been supplying Datamax equipment to government for nearly a decade and looks forward 

to expanding operations to support RFID as well as Biometrics.  

 

Company website:   www.theculvergroup.com 

Contract information:  http://www.cecomacw.army.mil 
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